BOB & SHELLEY SIKORA
7633 E. VIA DEL REPOSO
SCOTTSDALE, AZ 85258

(602) 881-8448

April 4, 2003

CBH Architectural Woodworking, Inc.
P.O. Box 1705
Sun City, AZ 85372

Dear Ed:

It comes with great pleasure that I wish to write you a letter with regards to the
outstanding crafismanship and professionalism that I experienced while working with
you at our new home.

You are to be commended. The entertainment center and other wood-work you did for us
is the best that I have seen, and you know that 1 am a perfectionist. Your follow-up, your
paper-work, your attitude and your attention to detail is outstanding. You are a role-
model to others in the business. p
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It has been a pleasure to work with you.

Sincerely,

il

Bob Sikora
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